
  
         
 

 

You Are Invited! 
 

Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act  
Town Hall Meeting 
Monday, December 1, 2014 

11:30 AM to 1:00 PM 
 

WorkOne Bedford 
918 16th Street, Suite 200 
Bedford, Indiana 47421 

Lunch Provided 
 
 

The Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act challenges us to approach workforce 

development in a more focused and collaborative way.  The insights of all workforce partners 

will be important as we make this transition to the new legislation. The Indiana Department of 

Workforce Development is seeking your input as they work on an implementation plan.   

 

At the Town Hall, Indiana Department of Workforce Development staff will present an overview 

of the Act and solicit everyone’s concerns, questions, technical assistance needs, and 

suggestions for state policy clarifications.   

 

If you can join us, please register no later than November 20 by e-mailing 

info@southcentral8.org  or call John Corcoran at 812-332-4496 so we can track the potential 

number of attendees.  We look forward to seeing you! 
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